Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT Meeting Minutes

January 18, 2012

Meeting was called to order by President Linda Madden @ 10:16 a.m.

President Madden lead the Pledge of Allegiance, Richard Davis said the prayer.

Meeting participants were introduced along with our meeting sponsor, Arnold Mendoza with ECO-Systems.

A motion was made to wave the reading of the December Minutes.  Minutes are posted monthly on the CBC-TAPT Website.


Motion was made by Jimmy Kendrick and seconded by Lupe Silvas


Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Treasurers’ Report was tabled, due to miscommunication between Treasurer and President. 


Motion by Scott Chapman and seconded by Lupe Silvas.


Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Old Business:


Membership Dues were discussed.

Richard Davis talked about State Scholarships.


Scott Chapman, Area 5 Director, reminded the attendees about the local and state 
scholarships along with the awards that are given at the state conference. 
New Business:


Scott Chapman, Area 5 Director, reminded the chapter about the state Speech Contest 
and gave the cutoff dates for the local, regional and state deadlines.

Blanca Del Bosque, with ESC Region II was asked, and agreed, to send an email to the 
schools as a reminder of the Speech Contest.

Jimmy Kendrick informed the chapter that he was looking at having a reasonable 
suspicion class in the area.


Jimmy Kendrick made a motion to name the CBC-TAPT Scholarship in honor of Bob 
Parsons. Amount TBD.  Angie Sherman seconded the motion, and it passed unanimously.


Motion Carried. 


Arnold Mendoza, our meeting sponsor gave an overview of the ECO-System Products.  


Nueces County Sheriff Jim Kaelin, was our guest speaker.  Sheriff Kaelin gave a great 
motivational speech on how to use verbal judo, or use of words to turn negative  
situations to positive ones. 


Meeting adjourned at 11:36 a.m. 


Motion by Jimmy Kendrick and seconded by Linda Madden.

Vote was unanimous; motion carried.
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